

# MS. CHI ENGLISH

Name: \_\_\_\_\_

Date: .../.../20...

Class: GOLD A2

Tel: 038 255 2594

## GOLD EXPERIENCE A2: UNIT 8 - WILD WORLD

### GRAMMAR REVISION

#### I. Choose the correct answers.

0. When \_\_\_\_\_ the school?

A. have you joined

B. did you joined

☒ C. did you join

1. \_\_\_\_\_ in England?

A. Did you ever worked

B. Have you ever worked

C. Didn't you have worked

2. That's the best speech \_\_\_\_\_.

A. I never heard

B. I used to hear

C. I've ever heard

3. He's the most difficult housemate (bạn cùng nhà) \_\_\_\_\_.

A. I never dealt with

B. I've ever had to deal with

C. I had to deal with

4. \_\_\_\_\_ to him last week.

A. I spoke

B. I've already spoken

C. I didn't spoke

5. \_\_\_\_\_ a contract last year and it is still valid.

A. We have signed

B. We signed

C. We haven't signed

#### II. Put the words in the correct order to make negative sentences and questions.

0. hasn't / Jacob / my pet snake / seen / .

→ **Jacob hasn't seen my pet snake.**

1. a zoo / you / Have / been / ever / to / ?

→ \_\_\_\_\_

2. never / boat / travelled / We've / by / .

→ \_\_\_\_\_

3. ever / to Tokyo / Charlotte / Has / been / ?

→ \_\_\_\_\_

4. a holiday / They / had / in the UK / haven't / .

→ \_\_\_\_\_

5. it / here / Has / snowed / ever / ?

→ \_\_\_\_\_

### III. Write sentences using the Present Perfect Tense.

|                                                                                                                                                                                           |                                                                                                                                                                  |                                                                                                                                                                       |
|-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|
| <p>1 I want another go!</p>  <p>you / already / win / three / !<br/><u>You've already won three!</u></p> | <p>2 What shall we do now?</p>  <p>we / not / try / this / yet<br/>Come on!</p> | <p>3 Do you want one?</p>  <p>we / just / have / a burger<br/>No way.</p>          |
| <p>4 Is this scary?</p>  <p>I / never / be / on it before<br/>I don't know.</p>                        | <p>5</p>  <p>your husband / ever / climb / a<br/>wall like this / ?</p>       | <p>6 Hi</p>  <p>Who's that?<br/>I / not / see / him before<br/>I don't know.</p> |

1. You've already won three!

2. \_\_\_\_\_

3. \_\_\_\_\_

4. \_\_\_\_\_

5. \_\_\_\_\_

6. \_\_\_\_\_

IV. Complete the text. Use the present perfect of the verbs in brackets.

Hi Billy,

It was great to hear about your trip to Australia. I (0) have never been (**never be**) to that part of the world, but I (1) visit (**visit**) Canada. I have got a friend there, but his parents (2) never travel (**never travel**) abroad. They (3) never see (**never see**) America, and they (4) never catch (**never catch**) a plane. My friend (5) travel (**travel**) by plane ten times! (6) you ever want (**you ever want**) to live in a different country? I have!

I will call you soon for chat bye for now, Andy

V. Look at the table. Write questions and short answers. Use “ever”.

|     | find any money | be in a big storm | meet a famous explorer | rescued anyone | go to a rainforest | climb a volcano |
|-----|----------------|-------------------|------------------------|----------------|--------------------|-----------------|
| You | 1 ✗            | ✓                 | 2 ✗                    | 3 ✓            | ✗                  | 4 ✓             |
| Ed  | ✓              | 5 ✗               | ✗                      | 6 ✗            | 7 ✓                | 8 ✗             |

- 1 Have you ever found any money? No, I haven't.
- 2 \_\_\_\_\_
- 3 \_\_\_\_\_
- 4 \_\_\_\_\_
- 5 \_\_\_\_\_
- 6 \_\_\_\_\_
- 7 \_\_\_\_\_
- 8 \_\_\_\_\_

## PART 3

### QUESTIONS 14–18

For each question, choose the correct answer.

#### **Jack Calder**

*Violin player Jack Calder plays in the Australian band, Ocean Blue.*

Jack Calder started playing the violin when he was ten. 'My music teacher played and one day he asked if anyone wanted to learn. Some girls put up their hands and so did I. I didn't have a violin, but my uncle said I could use his. The lessons were really hard at first, but playing the violin soon became important to me.'

After leaving school, Jack moved to Melbourne. For a time, he preferred listening to music to playing it. The rock music he listened to sounded very different from violin music, so he bought an electric violin, and started putting the things he liked about rock music into the music he played on his violin.

A year later, Jack met a small group of Melbourne musicians. 'We all thought about music in the same way and started Ocean Blue together. A year later, we were playing lots of concerts, and our music was selling well. But we didn't want this to make us different people. We didn't want to stop being friends.'

Jack meets many people who think playing the violin is an unusual career, but he doesn't agree with them. 'I think it's the best thing in the world. I guess I'm lucky that way. The internet has changed music, but when I walk into a violin shop it's like entering another world – one where time has stopped. Someone has looked after these beautiful old instruments that are two or three hundred years old. I think that's amazing.'

- 14 What do we learn about Jack in the first paragraph?
- A He was the only person at school to play the violin.
  - B He learned to play on an instrument that he borrowed.
  - C He enjoyed playing the violin as soon as he started learning.
- 15 What is the writer doing in the second paragraph?
- A explaining why Jack thought some music was easy to play
  - B saying why only a few people liked the music Jack played
  - C describing how Jack changed the kind of music he played
- 16 What does Jack say about Ocean Blue?
- A Nobody in the band liked travelling far to play in a concert.
  - B The band members were interested in different kinds of music.
  - C Everyone wanted to stay friends when the band became successful.
- 17 Why does Jack think he is lucky?
- A He meets lots of people.
  - B He loves what he does.
  - C He has an unusual career.
- 18 Jack thinks it is a good idea
- A to keep some things that people used in the past.
  - B to make more music available on the internet.
  - C to teach more people to play an instrument.

Các con làm bài nghe theo link sau: <https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=M49MXAN5DMs>

## PART 2 Questions 6-10

For each question, write the correct answer in the gap. Write ONE WORD or a number or a date or a time.

You will hear a teacher talking to a group of students about a leaving present for another teacher.

### Mr. Snow's leaving present

|                      |               |
|----------------------|---------------|
| Teacher leaves next: | <i>month</i>  |
| His age:             | (6) .....     |
| Money still needed:  | (7) £ .....   |
| The present:         | (8) DVD ..... |
| Day of party:        | (9) .....     |
| Party's time:        | (10) ..... pm |